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132.	Mr G G Hill-Lewis (DA) to ask the Minister of Trade and Industry:
(1)	Whether he requested that a review of Proudly South African be conducted; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, when was this review conducted;
(2)	whether he will make the report of such a review available to Mr G G Hill-Lewis; if not, why not; if so, by when? 
Response:

(1) A scoping review of Proudly South Africa (PSA) was undertaken by the 	dti in the second half of 2014. The purpose of the scoping review was 	to gather information which could assist engagements with the National 	Economic Development and Labour Council (NEDLAC) and the PSA 	Board, which is constituted by NEDLAC, to strengthen the work of 	PSA.

(2) Yes a copy of the scoping review can be made available to the 	member.

